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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03-02-98-0025
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 9 April 1998

TO/DEST. Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee

FROM/EXP. A/Committee Co-ordinator

SUBJECT/OBJET FUTURE NEEDS AND ORGANIZATION OF ELECTRIC
POWER SUPPLY AND DISTRIBUTION IN OTTAWA-
CARLETON

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee recommend
Council establish a Committee to review the future needs and organization of
electric power supply and distribution in Ottawa-Carleton on the following basis:

a)  Membership: one appointee from the RMOC, each local hydro utility and
Ontario Hydro, and one regional appointee, Councillor W. Stewart, as chair;

b)  Support: central support to be supplied by the RMOC with technical
assistance from the local hydro utilities, as required;

c)  Timing: preliminary report, at least, to be submitted to the Corporate
Services and Economic Development Committee and the local utilities by
September 15, 1998.

BACKGROUND

At the Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee meeting of 7 April 1998,
Councillor P. Hume presented the attached Notice of Motion and supporting material for
Committee consideration and recommendation to Council.

Approved by
M.  J. Beauregard

Attachs: (1)



Notice of Motion

Moved by: Regional Councillor Peter Hume

WHEREAS the Macdonald Committee Report of electric power generation and
distribution in Ontario recommended, inter alia, the consolidation of local distribution
systems and the development of a competitive market for electricity;

AND WHEREAS the White Paper entitled “Direction for Change - Charting a Course for
Competitive Electricity and Jobs in Ontario” issued by the Minster of Energy, Science and
Technology, reviewed the Macdonald Committee recommendations and also favours a
move to a free market economy for electricity and a revised system for its supply and
distribution;

AND WHEREAS there is considerable interest in Ottawa-Carleton in a review of local
power supply and distribution systems to serve the commercial and residential needs of
Ottawa-Carleton for the long-term future as on aspect of restructuring the local
government service delivery system for the Region.

NOW THEREFORE the Corporate Services and Economic Development
Committee recommends to Council the following;

That the Regional Municipality hereby establishes a Committee to review the
future needs and organization of electric power supply and distribution in Ottawa-
Carleton on the following basis:

a) Membership: One appointee from the Regional Municipality of Ottawa-
Carleton , each local hydro utility and Ontario Hydro; and one Regional
appointee, Councillor Wendy Stewart, as Chair.

b) Support: Central support to be supplied by the Regional Municipality of
Ottawa-Carleton with technical assistance from the local hydro utilities, as
required.

c) Timing: Preliminary Report, at least, to be submitted to Corporate
Services and Economic Development Committee and the local utilities by
September 15, 1998.






































































